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Dear Keith Schumacher, 

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the National Alliance of Father-Friendly 

Schools. As someone who has seen the transformative power of positive father involvement, I 

recognize the profound impact this program can have on strengthening families, improving child 

outcomes, and fostering a supportive community.   

Father involvement is a critical component in the healthy development of children. Research 

consistently shows that engaged fathers contribute to improved academic performance, better 

emotional well-being, and stronger social skills in their children. Unfortunately, barriers such as 

societal expectations, limited resources, and systemic challenges often prevent fathers from 

becoming as involved as they would like to be.   

I believe The National Alliance of Father-Friendly Schools addresses these challenges. These 

efforts not only empower fathers to build meaningful connections with their children but also 

promote equity and inclusivity by ensuring that fathers of all backgrounds have the tools they 

need to thrive in their parenting roles.  

I strongly believe that supporting this program is an investment in the well-being of children, 

families, and our community as a whole. I commend the National Alliance of Father-Friendly 

Schools for their commitment to this important work and am confident that their efforts will make 

a lasting difference.  I look forward to collaborating and partnering with the National Alliance of 

Father-Friendly Schools. 

Thank you for considering my support for the National Alliance of Father-Friendly Schools.  



Please do not hesitate to contact me at (404) 566-9992 or tbarton@tfgf.org if you would like 

additional insights or collaboration opportunities.   

 

Sincerely,   
Torri J. Evans-Lipsey, PhD. 
 
Founder & President 
The Fatherless Generation Foundation Inc. 
p: (404) 566-9992 
a: 3495 Buckhead Loop NE, Ste. 18887, Atlanta, GA 30326 
w: www.tfgf.org e: tbarton@tfgf.org   
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